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12 August 2024 

Dear Resident, 

Re: The Limes 

Following our previous letters we write to provide you with a further update regarding The Limes, 

specifically regarding the removal of the site welfare cabins. 

Removal of the Site Welfare Cabins 

We are writing to inform residents of the plans in place to ensure that the site welfare cabins are 

safely removed from the site, as outlined below: 

• The removal of the cabins will take place on Tuesday 27th August 2024. 

 

• On Monday 26th August 2024 to Tuesday 27th August 2024, we shall be placing ‘no parking’ 

cones in the road and additional signage on lamp columns to advised motorists not to park 

in the below highlighted areas marked in yellow. This is to ensure that there is adequate 

clear space on the road for the cabins to be safely and efficiently removed from the site.  

 

• The work shall be managed and coordinated by the contractor on site with a designated 

banksman to ensure the safety of the activity.  

 

Communication 

Should you have any queries related to this activity, we encourage you to use the reception enquires 

mailbox to contact us (reception.enquiries@kent.gov.uk). 

We hope this information provides you with sufficient details and further reassurance regarding the 

works ongoing at The Limes. 

Kind regards, 

UASC Reception Centre Enquiries Team 

mailto:reception.enquiries@kent.gov.uk

